
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Thursday  December 20, 2018 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

  

FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE 
3 7:58 – 10:02 

Break 10:02 – 10:22 

4 10:28 – 12:32 

Buses Run:  12:38 

TODAY’S EVENTS 

Final Exam Periods 3 and 4 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
12/21-Final Exam Schedule 
12/21-1st Semester Ends 
12/24-1/4-Christmas Break 
1/7-Second Semester begins 

 
SHAFTER HIGH VISION 

Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long standing 
traditions. 

 
 

FROM THE DEAN’S 
OFFICE 

Detention:  You have 5 days to 
serve your detention.  Detention 
can be served during lunch 
through the Dean’s office or after 
school in room 507 on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays.                                    
After school detention begins 
promptly at 3:10pm.  

 WORD OF THE DAY 
tchotchke (CHAHCH kuh) n. 
knickknack, trinket 
 
The 3D pen will pour forth a 
flood of tchotchkes. 

 

MENU 

Turkey & Gravy over Mashed 
Potatoes 

 

STAFF 

Christmas Office Hours:   
Closed: 12/24-26; 1/1/19;  
Open: 12/27-28 6:00am-2:30pm; 
12/31 6:00am-12:30pm 
Pay Warrants: Picked up 
Monday, Dec. 31, 8a-2:30p; in 
your box 
12/19-21-Final Exam Schedule 
1/7-2ND Semester Begins 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 

Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com  
▪Gen and Kelly Tanabe  Scholarship;  
deadline: December 31 
▪GE-Reagan Foundation  
Scholarship;  
deadline: January 4 
▪World Ag Expo Scholarship 
Application;  
deadline: January 19 
▪Bakersfieldcollege.ed/apply4money  
deadline: February 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students:  On Monday, January 
7th, go to your FIRST semester, 
FIRST period class to receive your 
SECOND semester schedule.  If 
you don’t have that class, wait for 
the announcement to go to your 
new SECOND semester class.  We 
will be on a Regular Schedule.  
Classes will begin at 7:58am. 
 
STUDENTS & STAFF:  Donate new or 
gently-used boys and girls coats to 
room 600.  All sizes are needed! 
 
From the Health Office:  Students 
are not allowed to carry or drink 
prescribed or over-the-counter 
pills or medication on campus 
without first checking with the 
Health Office.  All medication 
needs a medical authorization 
form completed by your doctor.  If 
you don’t have one, see Mrs. 
Hernandez in the Health Office. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 5th Annual Geek Streak is 
almost here!! This year’s theme is 
Disney! All the proceeds go to our 
AP Club, which helps to pay for 
tests, scholarships, and more!  If 
you would like to join us on 
January 12th for the 5k Fun Run, 
get a registration form from the 
activities office, front office, or 
Miss Davis in room 705.  
 
Seniors:  If you are interested in 
attending Bakersfield College, see 
Ms. Martinez in the Career Center. 
 
Seniors:  Order your cap & gown 
before the price goes up after 
February 15th!  Right now you can 
get your cap & gown for $16.62.  
After February 15th you will pay 
$26.62!  Order forms are in the 
Activities Office.  Josten’s will be 
on campus Friday, January 11th and 
Wednesday, January 30th to take 
your orders. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.parchment.com/


 


